
Good Evening Southwest Family, 

This is your proud principal, Dr. Richmond, with your updates for the week. Here are your 
announcements for the week of March 23. 

At the Ranch 

-Interim assessments will continue this week adding Math 6 on Tuesday and Wednesday, and Math 7 and 
Math 8 on Wednesday and Thursday. 

-Girls Who Game will happen on Monday, and Campus Life and jazz band on Wednesday. 

-Spring pictures will happen on Thursday. This is a pre-pay event only. If you are interested, please see 
the flyer attached. 

-On Friday morning at 8:45am we will honor the February Cowboys of the Month with a parent reception 
in the cafeteria. This is an invite only event. 

-Friday marks the end of the third grading period. Please help students work through their Powerschool 
grades to check for missing assignments. I also want to lift up that at this point in the school year your 
student should be “locked in” to knowing how we do middle school, the expectations of their behavior, 
and focusing on being ready for EOGs and the next grade level. 

-Looking ahead, there will no school on Monday March 31 due to a teacher workday. 

Athletics 

-Spring athletic competitions will start this week. Baseball and softball will have an AWAY game at 
Northwest MS starting at 4:45pm on Monday. Track will have a home meet against Northwest MS at 
SWGHS starting at 5:00pm on Wednesday. 

I look forward to seeing your child's smiling face tomorrow at Southwest, where we will do the right thing. 

Dr. Richmond 

 
 
Attachments: 
Yearbook_Flyer.jpg (137.6 KB) 
PTSA.png (210.1 KB) 
Southwest_Guilford_Middle_School_SPRING.pdf (4.5 MB) 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt06-2%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2Fc9105015ee8a231404b622dee47ca2a9%2FYearbook_Flyer.jpg&data=05%7C02%7Cjamesk%40gcsnc.com%7C7f71d46f6f994f005e4508dd6a5645a9%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638783641171990293%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YjgbsJ0CvwjqMcC01DOdo409anBxuB5gzLE%2BG5Tnd1o%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt06-2%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2F6eff64dd30d55d51ee94b6b69613c535%2FPTSA.png&data=05%7C02%7Cjamesk%40gcsnc.com%7C7f71d46f6f994f005e4508dd6a5645a9%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638783641172007263%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yDPYJ9WbymIN7i68rzUQzzNaeD4Jo0FHdCiPn%2B8A3R4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt06-2%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2Fe23b6d321c57f6680b6bb8072bfb7c57%2FSouthwest_Guilford_Middle_School_SPRING.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cjamesk%40gcsnc.com%7C7f71d46f6f994f005e4508dd6a5645a9%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638783641172019374%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ntXDHnoizBYskDAuoe95wy0ghZP768grlx6po9RhSqo%3D&reserved=0

